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LA PÊCHE AWARDED A $50,000 ASSET MANAGEMENT GRANT 
 

La Pêche, July 15, 2020 – The Municipality of La Pêche is pleased to announce that it has been 

awarded a $50,000 grant from the Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) to develop and 

implement an asset management plan. The Municipality will conduct an asset management needs 

assessment to serve as the basis for a plan that will improve its ability to make annual financial 

projections. There are three priority areas: 

• A master plan for parks and green spaces and an analysis of the current state of municipal 

buildings will be used to establish short-term and medium-term maintenance and improvement 

plans that incorporate the needs of the community and the Municipality’s current and future 

assets.  

• Vehicles and acquisition of preventive maintenance software to better assess the state of the 

Municipality’s vehicles and make plans to replace them as needed. 

The Municipality is committed to getting a handle on municipal asset management by making it one 

of the operational strategies in the 2019–2023 Strategic Plan. A committee will be struck soon to start 

making headway on that front. 

Getting the grant is a big step in carrying out our 2019–2023 Strategic Plan and will promote 

efficient, planned management of La Pêche assets. On behalf of our community, I would like to 

congratulate the finance team on the award and I am also grateful to the 

Federation of Canadian Municipalities.  

Guillaume Lamoureux, Mayor 

To find out more: 

➢ Québec communities receive support for stronger asset management practices,  

Release from the Federation of Canadian Municipalities, July 13, 2020 

➢ Backgrounder 
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